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“TO SERVE, NOT TO BE SERVED” is our school motto. At
Concordia, we live up to the motto not only by volunteering
amongst students, but also through running joint-school programs
cultivating a serving and sharing culture in the district. Recently, to
better-equip students with essential skills in admission interviews,
we worked with our neighbouring school, North Point Government
Primary School (Cloud View Road) to conduct the debut
inter-school mock interviews for more than 70 primary school
pupils on January 15 and 18, 2021. Through close collaboration,
about 30 teachers from the language departments of both schools
were involved in the mock interviews.
Teachers of North Point Government Primary School (Cloud View Road)
During the online interviews, students had valuable opportunities condugted a “Workshop on Interview Skill” for their students before the
to participate in individual presentations as well as group mock interview
discussions by using both Chinese and English languages. All
students participated were well-prepared and serious in their
attitude. Immediate feedback and reflections were given to each
student by the teachers.

We were grateful and delighted to know that students found the
simulation experience fruitful and practical. It is hoped that all
participating students have successfully equipped themselves with
effective techniques for an interview and they would find the skills
and strategies they learned useful in the days to come.

Believe in yourself. Good luck on your interviews!
Teachers of Concordia Lutheran School - North Point gave feedback to

students to let them understand how well they can handle the interview
skills.



Professional Exchange with NPCVRGPS

Teachers at Concordia are highly motivated in keeping up
with modern pedagogy and current education trends. We
always strive for excellence to enhance our teaching and
learning effectiveness. In addition to conducting
individual professional development, we are honoured to
have arranged an online professional exchange with
enthusiastic teachers from North Point Government
Primary School (Cloud View Road) in January 2021.

We first started off by sharing briefly about our
school-based curriculum in junior secondary, including
our observations about the challenges that students have in
common. Teachers from both schools also shared about
their effective teaching strategies and good practices on
facilitating student’s learning. We have made use of this
precious opportunity to get to know more about the
difficulties students have in primary, and as teachers, we
could see a bigger picture of the gap between the two key
stages. We can then refine our teaching plan accordingly to
better bridge the gap between. From the professional
dialogue, we have gained valuable insights on how to
smoother learners’ transitions from primary to secondary
and optimise their learning.

Both schools will continue the meaningful learning circle
and we are looking forward to more professional exchange
and collaboration for the benefits of our new generation.

The Principal and Vice Principal of the neighbouring school are visiting the
tele-classroom

North Point Government Primary School (Cloud View Road) is our
neighbouring school and cooperation has been established and maintained
for a long time.
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